Gret_; Colbran

brom: P
Sent: ursday, 10 May 2018 4:33 PM

To: Greg Colbran

Cc: McLaren, Graeme
Subject: RE: Pemulwuy
Thanks Greg.

Regards

Jim Tsirimiagos
Town Planning Manager
Strategic Property Services
Future Direction, Growth and Performance
Customer Service Directorate
‘)Sydney Trains

T 02 85750780 | F 02 8575 0315
DA_sydneytrains@transport.nsw.gov.au

Level 1, 36-46 George Street, Burwood NSW 2134
PO Box 459, Burwood NSW 1805

Sydney Trains is a NSW Government agency
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Sent: p ay -

To: Tsirimiagos, Ji
Cc: McLaren, Graeme
Subject: RE: Pemulwuy

Hi Jim , Graeme.
As requested and as to close out this matter with Sydney Trains .
Please see attached formal confirmation from the applicant (Aboriginal Housing Company)

Thanks

Regards,
Greg Colbran

anager
E:

W: www.deicorp.com.au
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From: Tsirimiagos, Jim
Sent: Thursday, 3 May 2018 2:29 PM
To: Greg Colbran

Cc: McLaren, Graeme [

Subject: RE: Pemulwuy

Greg, | have spoken to Graeme and advise that we have no objection to the removal of the splay bridge from the
project proposal. All we need is formal confirmation from the applicant so we can close the matter.

)
Regards

Jim Tsirimiagos

Town Planning Manager

Strategic Property Services

Future Direction, Growth and Performance
Customer Service Directorate

Sydney Trains

T 0285750780 | F 02 8575 0315

DA _sydneytrains@transport.nsw.gov.au

Level 1, 36-46 George Street, Burwood NSW 2134
PO Box 459, Burwood NSW 1805

Sydney Trains is a NSW Government agency
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Aboriginal Housing Company Limited
C° | Level 1,29 Bolany Road WATERLOO Nsw 2014

moncwn | 7O BOX 374 STRAWBERRY HILLS NSW 2012
HODMNG | ABN:28 001154 481 ACN : 001 154 48]

9 May 2018

Transport Sydney Trains
PO Box 459
BURWOOD NSW 1805

| Attn: Mr Jim Tsirimiagos

Dear Jim
. RE: Pemulwuy Project DA Approval MP11-0093

l Following on from your recent emails with our Project Manager Greg Colbran, from Deicorp, notably
your email of Thursday 3 May 2018,

The Aboriginal Housing Company wish to confirm that moving forward with the construction of the
Pemulwuy Project, we will not be constructing the splayed bridge over Sydney Trains land (corner of
Eveleigh and Lawson Streets, Redfern) as indicated in the above-mentioned approval,

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Michael Mundine Snr.

CEO - Aboriginal Housing Company Ltd

P
F 0475

Leading the way in Housirig, Business & Property Development ’ www.ahc.org.au





